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with Barb Golja
Wednesdays at 10 amNew Books at the Library

Long Road To Mercy by David Baldacci
Our Wild Calling: How Connecting with Animals
Can Transform Our Lives-and Save Theirs
by Richard Louv

Tom Clancy Code of Honor (A Jack Ryan Novel)
by Marc Cameron

The Rise of Magicks: Chronicles of the One, Book 3
by Nora Roberts

The Starless Sea by Erin Morgenstern
We also have a selection from the
Battle of the Books competition book list.

Four Raffle Baskets
Last Chance. Winners will be chosen
on December 20th

Library Used Bookshop
Saturdays 10 am - 3 pm
Note: Holiday Farm Biscuit Co.
will be on a break until spring.

Community
Recipe Book
The Library is continuing to compile

a book of our community's favorite recipes. Please
drop them off at the Library, send by email or share
them in our Facebook feed.

Get Health Care Assistance
Healthcare Open Enrollment
through December 15
Sandra Besaw from Bassett
Hospital will be at the library
every Wednesday, 12 - 3 pm.

Medicare Open Enrollment
Last day, Dec. 6th

Please call Melinda Frost at
432-9041 for an appointment.

Crochet Circle
Wednesdays at 5 pm We are working on hats,
mittens & scarves as Christmas gifts to the community
to be displayed at the library. Beginners are welcome.

Merry Christmas & a Happy New Year!
A big THANK YOU! to all our employees and volunteers as well as the
Friends of the Library for all you do! We couldn't do it without you!

A Crochet
Giving Tree
The Crochet Circle has
generously made colorful
winter items for the community. Come and pick out what
you need to get through the winter. Adult & children sizes.

The Friends Membership Drive is On!
Please consider joining the Friends. Their goal

this year is to raise funds for comfortable
reading chairs. Membership forms are on the
website or at the Library. This year a $25 gift

certificate to the Bookshop was offered to early donors
(before Nov.30). The winners are Hal & Pat Crispell.

Congratulations!

Polar Express
StoryTime with
a special guest.
Saturday, Dec. 21st at
11 am. Hot chocolate and
brownie buffet to follow.

Note: The Library will be closed
Dec. 24th & 25th / Dec. 31st & Jan. 1st


